
Stuart & Kathy Murray  

Of  

Bromelton House 
Welcome all single nominations for the Bromelton House 

Ladies International Tournament to be held from the 

14th—16th June 2018 

All ladies will have the opportunity to play three times. The 

main tournament will run over the Thursday and Friday 

with the test and supporting games held Saturday and con-

cluded with a  Black Tie Dinner that evening. 

Please forward all nominations to: 

Gina Delahunty admin@queenslandpolo.com.au 

 

All horse hire enquiries to:  

Brodie Donovan brodiedonovan@hotmail.com 

 

All event enquires to: 

Samantha Sadleir info@thesceniceventsco.com.au 


